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Monthly Newsletters 
The Greenhills Police Department monthly newsletter keeps the community and its leaders informed of their activities. 
Recently, feedback was given by resident and Citizens Police Academy alumni Donna Hadley:  “I enjoyed reading your 
report/newsletter.  As usual, it contains many interesting items; however, I especially enjoyed reading the "good news" 
articles which describe the truly positive ways in which our GPD officers and our residents relate.  Bravo! to each one of 
you.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Special Person in the Community Contest 
To enter the contest, students were to draw a picture of a Special Person in the Community.  During a Council Meeting, 
those persons were honored and presented with flowers.  The students were given a McDonald’s gift card. 
 
 
 
Community Fund 
Items are given to residents in need through their Community Fund, most 
recently a crib was provided to an expectant mother. 
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Community Videos 
Videos, produced by Waycross Community Media, are posted to include tips on coping with the pandemic, reading to 
elementary students, and introduction of new officers by our patrol supervisor. 
 
 
Community Interactions 
The Greenhills Police Department have various community interactions, such as providing a bicycle to a child who had 
one stolen, playing hoops with the younger residents, delivering groceries, and Cooking with the Cops. 
 


